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April 4,2018

Mr. Mike Goldstein
Ingersoll Rand
800-E. Beaty St.
Davidson, NC 28036

Re:  Ingersoll Rand- Honea Path Plant
Source Area Focused Feasibility Study Work Plan (AEM; March 9, 2018)
Anderson County
Consent Agreement 01-045-W
BLWM File #400238

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (the Department) has
reviewed and approves the proposed approach to conduct a Focused Feasibility Study (FFS).
However, the Focused Feasibility Report (FFR) should only present the data. Any
recommendations for a preferred alternative may be presented in a cover letter. Please submit any
proposed pilot study work plans to my attention on or before May 28, 2018.

The Department further requests a telephone conference call, at your convenience to discuss the
Voluntary Cleanup Program or amending the Consent agreement on this project.

On all correspondence regarding this site, please reference BLWM File #400238. If you have
questions concerning this correspondence, or would like to submit additional information, contact
Jan Trent, the project manager, at (803) 898-0723 or email me at trentjc@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,

( [Mu \/(\Lnﬁ

o
Jan Trent, Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization Division
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

cc: Lucas Berresford, Manager, BLWM
Chris McClusky, Area Director, Upstate BEHS- Anderson
Leona Miles, AEM, 2580 Northeast Expressway; Atlanta, GA 30345
Technical File #400238
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